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BOARD OF TRUSTEES APPROVES CAPITAL PROJECTS  
AT THREE ST. CLAIR CATHOLIC SCHOOLS 
 

The Board of Trustees has awarded contracts for capital projects at three St. Clair 

Catholic schools.  They are: 

 

 $307,998 for a partial roof replacement at Ursuline College Chatham 

Catholic Secondary School.  The contract was awarded to Gillett Roofing 

Inc. of Kingsville.  The project will include a partial roof removal and 

replacement of the gymnasium area and five classrooms in the Merici 

building.   
 

 $266,681 for a classroom and Learning Commons renovation at Holy 

Trinity Catholic School in Sarnia.  The contract is awarded to Bill 

Hoekstra General Contracting of Sarnia.  The project includes the 

reconfiguration of space to include one new classroom, one resource room 

and repurposing the existing library resource space into a new Learning 

Commons area.   
 

 $542,576 for a parking lot expansion at St. Matthew Catholic School in 

Sarnia.  The contract is awarded to Wellington Builders Inc. of Forest.  It 

includes an expansion of the parking lot, accessibility upgrades, a 

relocation of the existing basketball nets, fencing and landscaping.   
 

All three projects require the approval of the Board of Trustees in accordance 

with the Board’s purchasing policy. 

 

“We are pleased to make these investments in our school communities, in 

keeping with the Board’s mission to foster good stewardship of our resources and 

make wise use taxpayer dollars entrusted to our care,” says Deb Crawford, 

Director of Education. 
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